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A Message from the President - Deborah Dunkum  

 

Something Special… 
 

Remembering a good 
friend to the  

Salvation Army 

   Salvation Army Women’s Auxiliary / Greater Houston Area Command 

Dear Friends, 
 

I am so grateful for this 

wonderful year! Each 

of you have fulfilled my 

vision of serving with 

His Breathe beneath 

our wings.  You  have contributed 

to a season of "Doing The Most 

Good" in your own unique, powerful 

and very dynamic way!  
 

The kaleidoscope of personalities 

that make our auxiliary fantastic are 

much to be admired. That Horrible 

Harvey attempted to derail our plans 

but you rallied to work in our 

community and you've served 

others so beautifully, with joy and 

love! I've seen you deciding to 

"Choose Joy" as our Major 

Melody said.  Sending kudos and 

my admiration to each of you !  

 

Most fondly,  
 

Deborah Dunkum 

Another record Reflections on Style & Chic Boutique  

 

The Papillion   

Mrs. Bush’s Famous  

Chocolate Chip Cookies 
 

These cookies were made 

each year at the  

Houstonian and served 

during the holidays. 

 
1 cup butter 

1 cup granulated sugar 

1 cup brown sugar 

2 eggs 

2 cups flour 

1 teaspoon baking soda 

1 teaspoon salt 

2 cups instant oatmeal 

2 teaspoons vanilla 

1 package (12 oz.) chocolate 

chips 

 

Blend butter, granulated 

sugar, and brown sugar.  Add 

2 eggs and beat. 

Sift and add flour, baking 

soda, and salt. 

 

Add oatmeal, vanilla, and 

chocolate chips. Drop by 

tablespoons onto cookie 
sheet and bake 10 minutes at 

350 degrees. 

 

Best enjoyed while wearing 
pearls…  

Grossing over $900,000.00, the dedicated ROS and Chic Boutique team produced 

another fabulous event.  Honoree Betty Hrncir’s remarks were uplifting and well-

received by the luncheon guests.  Chairs Stick Delaup and Rhonda Jones’ theme of 

“Destination Fashion” showcased global vignettes on the fashion runway. More 

than 400 guests shopped for incredible fashion deals and participated in the silent 

auction.  Proceeds from this annual event fund grants for all of the corps and 

residences in the greater Houston area. 
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Thought for  

Today 

"So, chosen by God for 

this new life of love, 

dress in the wardrobe 

God picked out for you: 

compassion, kindness, 

humility, quiet strength, 

discipline.  Be even-

tempered, content with 

second place, quick to 

forgive an 

offense.  Forgive as 

quickly and completely as 

the Master forgave 

you.  And regardless of 

what else you put on, 

wear love, it's your basic, 

all-purpose garment. 

Never be without it."   

 
Colossians 3:12-14  
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Auxiliary Charter Member Jane Wise was presented 

with the Margot Perot Spirit Award at the President’s 

Luncheon.  Daughter Jane Wise was happy to pose 

with her most-deserving mother!  Bravo, Jane! 

Jane Wise Presented with Margot Perot Spirit Award 

The 2018 Youth of the Year Banquet and Awards evening was a big success - All of the 

participants are our heroes!  Congratulations to all and time to go conquer the world... 

Guests at the President’s Luncheon always enjoy 

looking at the Auxiliary historical yearbooks. 

A few more pictures... 

Left: Peg Austin, Ruth Ann 

Reyenga and Auxiliary President-

Elect Gina Saour 

 

Right: Deborah Dunkum, Jeanie 

Kilroy Wilson and Vicki West 


